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8th January 2025 
Dear Customer, 
 
Re: Product Change Notification for Harwin product. 
 
There has been a change to the Kona range, affecting the visual design of all male 
contacts. The following ranges are affected: 

▪ PCB connectors: 

o KA1-MV10205M1, KA1-MV10305M1, KA1-MV10405M1 

o KA1-MV10205M2, KA1-MV10305M2, KA1-MV10405M2 

o KA1-MV20205M1, KA1-MV20305M1, KA1-MV20405M1 

o KA1-MV20205M2, KA1-MV20305M2, KA1-MV20405M2 

o KA1-1100005 

▪ Cable connector part: 

o KA1-1410005 (see note below) 

 
We have made a visual change to the male contact beams; a design improvement 
that assists manufacturing efficiency. Both the old and new designs meet the 
C052XX Component Specification, including all product already in our sales network: 
Component Specification C052 - Kona KA1 Series Connectors 
 

   
 Old design New design 
 
▪ PCB connectors released to the market by Harwin from 8th Jan 2025 onwards 

will be shipped with the new design. Distributor stock will not be withdrawn, so 
the old design may continue to be shipped from distribution until these stocks 
are exhausted. 

▪ The Cable contact KA1-1410005 is due for completion in Q1 2025 - the PCN 
will be re-released at that time to confirm product is being shipped. 

https://content.harwin.com/m/98164d378fae1b0d/original/C052-C052XX-Component-Specification-Kona-KA1-Series-8-50mm-pitch-High-Reliability.pdf
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If you have any further questions regarding this letter, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The Product Change Team 
support@harwin.com 
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